

February 3, 2025

Richard Deschamps Advanced Survey's 60 Terry Road Griswold, CT 06351

RE: 167 Meeting House Lane, Montville, Two Lot Subdivision prepared for Robert A. Tringe & Judith M. Tringe

Dear Mr. Deschamps,

I have reviewed the plan submitted for 167 Meeting House Lane in the Town of Montville. Based on my review, the proposed two (2) lot subdivision meets the minimum requirements for a subsurface sewage disposal (septic) system for a 4-bedroom residential building on each lot. Engineered plans and additional site testing may be required prior to the issuance of a septic system permit for each building.

Please feel free to contact this office with any additional questions.

Sincerely,

Alyssa Brochu, REHS/RS Environmental Health Specialist